
 
 
 

 

 
 
January 19th, 2023         VIA EMAIL  
 

Mr. John Carr, P.E. 
School Facilities Management Department 
Yonkers Public Schools 
One Larkin Center, 3rd Floor 
Yonkers, NY 10701 
 
Re: Contract Number 2022-00006763 for Non-Academic Professional Services 

Request for One Year Contract Extension 
 
Dear Mr. Carr: 
 
LiRo Engineers, Inc. is hereby accepting an extension to Contract 2022-0006763 for Non-Academic 
Professional Services, effective from March 31, 2023 through March 31, 2024.  We understand that all terms 
associated with the original contract shall also apply to any extension. 
 
Please advise us of any additional information and/or documentation you may need from us in connection 
with this request. 
 
Sincerely, 
LiRo Engineers, Inc. 

 
 

 
Christopher Zanoni 
Vice President 
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